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Awards 
Congratulations to last week award winners; 
Samantha, James, Chelsea, Lachlan, Bobbie and Erjan 
 
Thank you Mrs Costa 
We say farewell to Mrs Costa this week and wish her all 
the best. On behalf of the students, staff and 
community I would like to say thank you for doing such 
a great job and taking it on with such enthusiasm.  
 
OSSA Spectacular  
While the OSSA Spectacular won’t be held until early 
term 4 we are going to be busy getting our dances 
perfect and organising costumes. 
Rehearsal dates for those student in the choir, dance 
ensemble or have acting roles will be in the newsletter 
as soon as they are sent out. 
 
 
End of Term Assembly-Thursday 
Thank you to all those parents who were able to come 
along to our end of term assembly and stay for 
afternoon tea. The students appreciate being able to 
display the work they have been doing in class. 
 
 
Orange District Athletics Representatives 
Well done to Lauren who participated in the Orange 
District athletics carnival on the last week of last term. 
Unfortunately the high jump had to be postponed to a 
date yet to be set, Brooke will be competing in this 
event when it is run. 
 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Woolworths are again running their Earn and Learn 
Program. There will be a box at Woolworths where the 
coupons can left or they can be brought into school. We 
encourage anybody who shops at Woolies to collect the 
coupons and put them in the Spring Terrace box.  
 
 
 
 

Library 
Hi everyone. I have been updating 
Premier Reading Challenge – PRC 
records from the library records, so 
congratulations to these children who have 
now completed the Premier Reading 
Challenge; 
Alex, Toby, Kyla, James, Riley, Chelsea and 
Skye. 
Just a reminder that these children had also finished; 
Lachlan, Ellen, Skye, Brooke and Lauren. 
Remember the challenge finishes in August so please 
kids, keep reading as many of you have almost finished. 
 
Thank you Rick and Toni 
A huge thank you to Rick and Toni for all the work they 
did during the holidays laying concrete at the front gate. 
It has made it much easier for people to get in and out 
of the school, particularly for the rush at the end of the 
day. 
 
 
Book Week  
The theme for 2015 is “Books Light up our World”.  
We will be having a Book Week Parade on Thursday 27th 
August. The children can wear anything to do with 
books or book characters, so please start thinking about 
these. They will be made at home. Don’t panic – keep it 
simple, search on the internet may help with ideas or 
chat to other parents and grandparents. 
As usual we will be having a colouring competition and 
winners will be able to choose a book from the book 
club which the school will pay for. 
 
I am really looking forward this year to the 
announcement of the book week winners as one of my 
all theme favourite books, “The Duck of the Darklings” 
is on the short list. This has the most beautiful 
language, imagery and illustrations. If it is not being 
borrowed, pop in and have a look at it. 
Mrs P.E 

  Our Canteen Assistant this Friday 17 July is Carolyn  


